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December	2016	News	Flash	

***	
Donations	to	Friends	of	Historic	Riverview	Cemetery	(FHRC)	are	tax-deductible.	

Capital	Campaign	Donations	are	still	needed	
Please	make	your	end-of-year	donation			

Fundraising	to	Date:	$230,500.00	
	

November	Donations	Received:		
$200	-	Boscov	Fundraiser	

				$300	-	Genevieve	T.	Luchejko		
In	Memory	of	parents,	Joseph	&	Ann	Tyrawski	&	brother,	Steven	Tyrawski	

***	
$1,200	more	is	needed	for	tree	treatment	to	prevent	disease	by	Emerald	Ash	Borer		

(Our	thanks	to	2	anonymous	donors	for	$200	each!)	
	

Membership	Dues	help	with	costs	associated	with	cemetery	operations	&	maintenance.		
FHRC	volunteers	and	community	partners	help	keep	expenses	low.	

Visit	www.RiverviewCem.com	to	select	your	membership	level	from	$30	to	$1000.	
		

	
Holiday	Wreath	Fundraiser	Supports	Capital	Campaign	–	

Reserve	wreaths	now!	Cost:	$30.00	
Pick	up	Pre-ordered	wreath	on	Saturday	December	10th	between	9am-11am	

	
	

2nd	Saturday	Volunteer	Project:		December	10	from	9:00am	to	Noon	
Meet	at	the	mausoleum	-	Student	Certificates	are	available	

Bring	canned	or	boxed	food	to	share	with	our	neighborhood	food	closet.	
Volunteers	will	place	pre-ordered	wreaths	on	graves	for	those	who	are	unable.	

***	
	

With	gratitude	for	everyone	who	is	part	of	this	large	circle	of	care,	
Lee	Anderson,	Tedd	Cocker,	Mary	King,	Kate	Wilhere,	Debbie	Dodd	(FHRC	Board)	


